
Caravan Park Legislation 

Ms FINLAY question to PREMIER 

Some of my constituents in Beauty Point are extremely concerned by the legislative 
uncertainty around the arrangements for operators and residents in caravan parks 
across Tasmania. Will you commit to introducing legislation as a matter of urgency to 
clarify the relationship between park owners and long-term residents, especially those 
who own their dwellings, local councils and state government, especially in relation to 
planning matters? 


